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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO NURSING HOME PROVIDERS

The Division of Taxation is awaiting receipt of the tax rate effective 7/1/09 and the list of excluded

facilities from the Department of Health and Senior Services. As a result, the NHA-100 Nursing

Home Provider Assessment return for the quarter ending September 30, 2009 will be 

mailed sometime later this month. The due date for the return and payment is extended to

November 20, 2009.

All general filing and forms’ inquiries regarding the Nursing Home Provider Assessment may be directed

to the New Jersey Division of Taxation Customer Service Center by telephone at 609-292-6400 or by

writing to the:

New Jersey Division of Taxation 

Information and Publications Branch 

PO Box 281

Trenton, NJ 08695-0281

Email us through our website.

Specific questions regarding data to be submitted should be directed to:

William Dawidowski, Administrative Analyst I, Financial Planning 

Department of Health and Senior Services

Division of Senior Benefits and Utilization Management

Office of Nursing Facility Rate Setting and Reimbursement

PO Box 715

Trenton, NJ 08625-0715

Telephone 609-588-2691

Email:  William.Dawidowski@doh.state.nj.us

https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml
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